
Appendix 3: Results of the Consultation on the introduction of a Public Space Protection 

Order (PSPO) for Caernarfon, Pwllheli and Cricieth 

• The consultation opened on the Council's website on 26/2/2024, and a press release 
was published on 14/03/2024.  

• Copies of the draft order, a map of the area of the order, explanatory notes and 
response envelopes were available in Caernarfon, Pwllheli and Cricieth Libraries, and 
Siop Gwynedd Caernarfon and Pwllheli. 

• Several messages were published on social media during the consultation period.  

• Attention and publicity was given to the consultation by a number of publications, 
including North Wales Live, North Wales Chronicle, and Cambrian News.  

• Messages about the consultation were shared on Police and Town Council social media.  

• The following organisations/individuals were contacted, to invite them to respond to the 
consultation or to provide comments about the intention to introduce a PSPO –  
- North Wales Police and Crime Commissioner 
- Chief Constable of North Wales Police 
- Caernarfon, Pwllheli and Cricieth Town Councils  
- Local Members within the order's areas  
- Members of Parliament within the order's areas  
- Businesses within the order's areas 

 
Responses 

A total of 112 responses were received to the public consultation questionnaire, of which 

the following answers were received: 

Question Yes No Not sure No answer 

Is a PSPO needed in this area? 
 

82 7 20 3 

 

Question Agree Disagree Not sure No answer 

What is your opinion on the proposed 
area? 
 

74 20 15 3 

 

Restriction Agree Disagree Not sure No answer 

1. A person shall not follow a course 
of conduct which causes 
harassment, alarm, nuisance, or 
distress. 
 

101 5 3 3 

2. A person shall not consume 
alcohol if an Authorised Person 
asks the person to stop drinking. 
 

92 5 10 5 

3. A person shall not loiter in a state 
of intoxication through 
consumption of alcohol or drugs. 

95 5 10 2 

 


